
Warminster Area Board will be holding the “Our Community Matters” event on 
Tuesday, November 22, 2016 from 6:30 PM - 9:00 PM, Warminster Civic Centre

The event is by invitation, please contact Jacqui Abbott, Community Engagement Manager if 
you would like to attend this event and have not yet received an invitation. All attending must 
sign up and will choose a themed table in which they wish to participate. 
What has changed in the Warminster area over the last two years? 
A brand new report on the issues affecting our community will be presented and you will 
have a chance to shape how we respond.  The Community Area Joint Strategic Assessment 
will cover local issues across health and wellbeing, community safety, the economy, 
transport, the environment, housing, older people, children and young people and culture. 
The assessment will allow us to see what has changed since 2014 and decide what needs 
to change over the next two years.

Are you shaping the future of our community? 
This evidence will help us decide how we can deliver local projects to address local 
challenges and we want to hear your views on how we can, together, make the Warminster 
community area a better place to live in, work in and to visit.

Please come and join us 
Attendance is by invitation to ensure we have a mix of people and organisations in the room 
to inform decisions and identify actions to tackle the issues facing the area. Our community 
really does matter and I do hope you can come along and influence what happens in the 
future. 

Andrew Davis
Chair, Warminster Area Board


